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Allowing camps in our parks for those who are homeless, using drugs, with no access to mental
health services and facilities is inhumane and puts the homeless in danger caused to themselves and
others. Also there is no control of trash and human waste and used needles. Stop destroying our city
with your horrible leadership. You are forcing us out of our city. The parks are the last place we
have and they are already filling with tents, violence and you just are letting people rot away that
live in these situations with no access to mental health services. 
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